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Board Action Required     ☒ 
 

No Action Required     ☐ 
 
 

 
 
To:  Brad Hunt, Superintendent of Schools 
From: Tracy L. Cartas, Executive Director of Intervention Services 
Date:  October 18, 2017 
cc: Mr. Grant, Dr. Denison 
 
Re: Plano Regional Day School Program for the Deaf Shared Service Arrangement 
 
The Shared Service Arrangement Agreement (SSA) for the Plano Regional Day School Program for 
the Deaf (Plano RDSPD) was modified by the member districts subsequent to our board action in 
September.  The changes are mostly formatting changes, and not substantive. We are presenting 
you now with the revised agreement.  
  
 
Recommendation: The Administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the 
revised Shared Service Arrangement Agreement with the Plano Regional Day School Program for 
the Deaf. 
 


